
Mosman 
•ii Public School �

27 Belmont Road Mosman 2088 / 9969 9325 / mosman-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au / www.mosman-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

Premier's Spelling Bee 
Wednesday April 28, 2021 

Dear Parent I Carer, 

The Premier's Spelling Bee is now open. It is a fun and educational way for NSW public primary 
school students to engage in spelling. Relevant information and word lists have been posted here: 

https:llwww.artsunit.nsw.edu.aulpremiers-spelling-bee-2021 

The password is Spell21 

Senior (Year 5 and 6) practice sessions will be held in 4Mandarin classroom each Monday during 
Lunch at 11:15- 11:45pm. 

Junior (Year 3 and 4) practice sessions will be held in 4Mandarin classroom each Wednesday during 
the Lunch at 11:15 -11:45pm. 

Please note that 100% attendance (excepting students who are absent from school due to illness 
etc.) at these sessions is required for students to participate. 

Regional finals will be held online using video technology and will take place between August 23 to 
September 3.

The winner in each division at the regional finals will go on to the state finals (please note: the runner­
up does not). They will be held at the ABC Studios, Ultimo on October 29. Finalists will be expected 
to provide their own transport to and from venues. 

AmyMettam 
Stage 2 Assistant Principal 

https://www.artsunit.nsw.edu.au/premiers-spelling-bee-2021

